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May 9, 2011 

 
 
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
Advice Letter #2011-04 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 
The attached tariff pages, issued by AT&T Communications of New York, Inc. (“AT&T”), are 
transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission 
of the State of New York 

 
PSC No. 27 

 
  Section 7      1st Revised Leaf No.22 
 
In this filing, AT&T introduces pursuant to section 91 (7) of the Public Service Law a waiver 
of charges for Non-Published listing for customers who request protection of his or her 
identity, in connection with being a victim of domestic violence as defined in section 459-a of 
the New York Social Services Law. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at the number listed 
above. 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
Albert F. Stone 
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